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Spring News 

Happy New Year to all our Splash followers and 

friends! We're back in the office, finalising our 

"Becoming a Peacemaker" assembly, and pre-

paring for taking it on the road next week. Be-

coming a peacemaker takes work - but Jesus 

said "Blessed are the peacemakers..." so let's 

start this new year well, and learn how to help 

make peace. 

 

In the assembly we talk about the sermon on 

the mount and the beatitudes - sharing what Je-

sus said about peacemakers: 

 

"Blessed are the peacemakers, for they will 

be called children of God"     

 

and share the story of two donkeys who needed 

a peacemaker to help them eat their lunch!  

We have been delighted with the support we have received 

over the past few months as we have been considering the fu-

ture of Splash.  It is lovely to hear about the impact that our 

work has on the communities that we serve and we are opti-

mistic that a new season for Splash will lead to new opportuni-

ties! 

 

Our finances are moving in the right direction but we still have 

some way to go before we are financially stable looking to the 

future.  If you are aware of any sources of funding that may be 

willing to support us, please so let us know! 



Splash Assembly Dates Spring 2 2024 


